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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

January 20, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Rotary Club of Hurst-Euless-Bedford, 
 
Thank you so much for your generous donation of $2,000, received on 
November 30, 2020, in support of our HEB Reads! summer reading 
initiative.  We are so fortunate to have amazing support from our 
community friends that allow us to give every participant a brand-new 
book every year to encourage reading year-round. 
 
With the current restrictions in place due to COVID-19, we will be making 
some changes to our annual kick-off party, held the first Saturday in May.  
This year, it will be a drive-thru event and will include, for the first time, a 
One Community, One Read book.  This means that everyone who attends 
will get a copy of the same book and it will have activities for all ages to 
participate in over the summer.  We are really excited about this new 
element, hoping to draw our community closer together and literally, get 
everyone on the same page! 
 
We truly could not do what we do without the incredible support of our 
community and we are so thankful for the amazing on-going assistance 
that the Rotary Club of HEB provides our organization.  We appreciate 
you so very much. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kiera  S .  E l l e dge  

 

Kiera S. Elledge, STEM & School Libraries Coordinator 
Hurst-Euless-Bedford ISD 
Office:  817-399-2102 | Email:  KieraElledge@hebisd.edu 
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